
 

Infection Prevention Update 
December 2024 

 

Respiratory Season Restrictions  

To protect our patients and team members, we recommend minor updates to the Inpatient Visitor Policy 
effective December 23rd, until respiratory season ends. 

Inpatient & Outpatient Visitor Policy Updates at All TriHealth locations Include: 

• No visitation by anyone who is ill with any of the following symptoms: coughing, sneezing, runny nose, 
fever, diarrhea, etc. 

• TriHealth staff may request that ill children or adults leave the unit(s) if they are clearly symptomatic with 
a respiratory illness.  

 

Team Member Restrictions for those who did not receive a Flu Vaccine due to 
Medical/Religious Exemptions:  

• Must wear a surgical mask when within 6 feet of a patient.  Team member restrictions are in effect until 
the end of respiratory season.    

 


